

The Occupier

31.07.2025

Consultation - Christ Church Junior School - Safer Routes to School

Wolverhampton City Council is consulting with local residents and businesses on proposed road safety improvements in the vicinity of Christ Church Junior School, identified as a priority location under the Safer Routes to School (SRTS) programme.

Proposed Measures.

Dear Occupier,

- Creation of a designated Safe School Zone, including school zone signs, and road
 markings, and the introduction of a 20mph speed limit on the roads as indicated on the
 attached plan to enhance safety for students and pedestrians.
- Introduction of waiting and loading restrictions at the junctions of Woodcote Road and Dovecote Close and School Keep Clear markings near 49-53 Woodcote Road.

Please refer to the attached plans for full details of the proposed scheme.

The SRTS programme is designed to improve road safety for students and local residents, reduce traffic congestion and on-street parking issues near schools and encourage walking and rolling to school, promoting healthier lifestyles and better air quality.

We welcome your feedback, please send your comments by email to: RSConsultation@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Please include your postcode and 'Christ Church Junior School SRTS' as the subject line.

Scheme consultation closes on 29 August 2025.

All feedback will be considered prior to making a final decision on the scheme.

Yours faithfully,

Lisa Mason
Professional Lead – Road Safety Training and Promotion

wolverhampton.gov.uk

@WolvesCouncil

WolverhamptonToday

